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1. Kacey Brooks and Juli Rogers were introduced to as our new parent representatives for the 2015-2016 SIT.
2. Exciting news!  PTO is purchasing 1 additional IPad for each classroom.  They are also paying for 50% of the books being purchased for classroom libraries.
3. SIT meetings will be held every 4th Monday of the month.  Agendas for these meetings will be posted on the BES website.
4. Mrs. Shipman introduced our new AP, Byron Burnette.  Mr. Burnette is coming to us from Pisgah where he was an EC teacher, girl’s JV basketball coach and boy’s JV baseball coach.
5. Important upcoming dates and events were reviewed.
6. Class rosters have not been finalized.  We still have a few changes coming in.  We will receive rosters in time to send out letters before school.
7. Master schedule- Spring 2015 schedule is good for this year, only small changes being made.  
Needs/Changes considered this year:
	- an addition of a fourth K classroom
	- Music teacher shared with North Canton on Thursdays (am only)
	- 2 classes going to the lunchroom at the same time 
	- 5th 2nd grade classroom (2014/2015) moving to 3th grade (2015/2016)
Same/Slight Change:
	- AIG schedule will stay the same as last year
- 3-5 Flex schedule with media is the same.  Good start last year, will continue to improve
- K-2 computer time the same, but without anyone to man lab.  Computer lab position is our plus 1 assistant.  No official word on that position for state, maybe October.  Strong probability we will lose but staff will be absorbed within the county     
    8. Title 1 Needs Assessment
	- reviewed finding of preliminary report
	- explained how this report drives how we utilize the school’s Title 1 funds 
- distributed Comprehensive Needs Assessment/ Self Evaluation to team leaders - Teams will review before the next SIT meeting.  Leaders will make notes and share comments, changes and concerns at the next SIT meeting.   
9.  Mrs. Shipman shared STEMscope science information with team.   Program looked good and was shared with her by J. Barker and R. Moss.  SITeam decided to have Mrs. Shipman schedule a representative to come to BES and share with the staff.  Each team can look at STEMscope website before rep comes to BES.
10. Cafeteria Rules- each grade needs to come up with rules/expectations for the grade while in the cafeteria.  The team leader will share these rules with Mrs. Shipman and other teams through Google.docs.  All teachers will sit with their class the 1st 8 days of school.
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